
 
 

 PHARMACY CHANGES 

 
The following benefit changes will be made to The Langdale Company Employee 

Health Plan (the Plan): 

 

• Effective September 1, 2019 Walmart Pharmacy at 340 Norman Dr., 

Valdosta, GA 31601 and Sam’s Pharmacy at 450 Norman Dr., Valdosta, GA 

31601 will no longer participate in the Plan’s pharmacy network. Members 

who fill prescriptions at these facilities after September 1, 2019, will be 

responsible for 100% of the price of their medication.  

 

• Effective August 1, 2019, only OneTouch Verio Flex glucose meters and 

strips will be covered by the Plan. Members who choose to use a different 

brand will be responsible for 100% of the cost.  It is recommended that plan 

members download the FREE OneTouch Reveal app to connect with their 

OneTouch meter. Meters will be provided by Chancy Drugs, TLC Benefit 

Solutions, or through our Health Advocate, Sonny Walker.  

 

Please contact TLC Benefit Solutions at 229-249-0940 if you have any questions 

concerning this notice.  

 


